BROOME ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

AT 7.30 P.M. ON THURSDAY 7TH APRIL IN THE MAIN HALL OF THE VILLAGE HALL.

ALL VILLAGERS WELCOME.

AGENDA

1. Unveiling of Pandemic Community Memorial Plaque, outside of village hall by Caroline Jarrold, Deputy Lieutenant of Norfolk.  

2. Welcome by Parish Council Chairman Fred Hartwell

3. Chairman's Report on Parish Council Year

4. Reports by Broome's District and County Councillors

5. Reports by spokespeople for Broome's local organisations

6. Guest Speaker – Caroline Spinks from the Norfolk Wildlife Trust, who will speak about Broome Heath, and the amenity value of the vacant land adjacent to the old school in Sun Road.

7. Open Forum – Your opportunity to raise any complaints or issues you would like parish councillors to discuss

8. Close of Meeting

Coffee and biscuits will be provided 

This will be the first annual parish meeting for three years due to the pandemic; and maybe the first opportunity for many villagers to meet since then.

It will start with the unveiling of the community memorial plaque, which is in tribute to all those villagers who voluntarily did so much to help others in Broome during the pandemic. 

Under Item 5. you are very welcome to speak on behalf of any Broome community group that you represent.

THE PARISH COUNCIL VERY MUCH HOPES YOU CAN ATTEND – these meetings were always very popular in the past.
